

July 26, 1999

Mr. Gary Avins
Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc.
P O Box 4085
14240 S W 256th Street
Princeton, FL 33032

Dear Gary:

Just a note to let you know that the fireworks this year were spectacular. Rave reviews continue to come in, and I just wanted you and your staff to know how much we appreciate the superb job you did for our July 4th event.

This was certainly the most fabulous July 4th that Fisher Island has ever had. Our most sincere thanks for everything. We look forward to working with you again for Millennium Magic 2000, and July 4th, 2000!

Warmest regards,

Kay Fisher Membership